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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH SUDAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AND OTHER    INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA
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The 38th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Mozambique 
Statement of the Republic of South Sudan
Madam President

We  thank the delegation of Mozambique  for the National Report.

South Sudan  wishes to recommend  the following: 
1- Redoubling  Government’s efforts to finalize  draft law for the protection of persons with disability in the Country
2-  Ratify the Convention against Discrimination in Education in particular inclusive  education for all children
3- Increase Government’s efforts  to access to the birth registration services in rural arears 


We wish Mozambique   all the best and successful review. 

I thank you 
4th May 2021
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